
       Department Report: ___________ 

 
 

 

TO:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

 

 FROM:  Frank J. Spevacek, City Manager 

 

DATE:  May 6, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FROM THE OFFICE OF MILITARY AND DEFENSE 

SERVICES FOR THE COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 

 

 

The Office of Military and Defense Services (MDS) was established this 

March by the Riverside County Supervisors to identify strategies for 

preserving the County’s two remaining military installations and increasing 

federal contracting opportunities for businesses.  MDS is requesting that the 

City take a formal position via resolution in support of local and regional 

military installations (Attachment 1).     

 

The MDS believes that the City’s support of these six positions, along with 

the support of the other 27 cities in Riverside County, will make a lasting 

impression upon Senate and Congressional representatives, the armed 

service, and the administration as well as be greatly appreciated by the 

military and civilian personnel assigned to the regional bases located in the 

County. 

 

Attachment:  1. MDS correspondence 
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